

Nightingale Primary School

Blackbird Road, Eastleigh, Hampshire SO50 9JW Telephone: (023) 8061 3588

Email: adminoffice@nightingale.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Hannah Beckett

1 November 2021

Be Bright to be Seen & Fireworks Night

Dear parents,

We are excited to confirm that the Fireworks Night will be going ahead on Friday 5th November. All timings can be found on the attached poster.

Tickets can be purchased online at https://www.pta-events.co.uk/nightingaleprimaryhants. Please note that tickets can only be purchased direct from the PTA and not from the school office.

To coincide with the 'Be Bright, Be Seen' event we are also holding on Friday 5th November, the Friends of Nightingale would like to invite your child to bring in a donation for our upcoming Firework Night.

The requested donations are as follows:

Years R, 1 & 2 Sweet treats such as cakes and sweets

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 A bottled item such as bubble bath, fizzy drinks or even some bubbly.

Please can we ask that all donations are to be taken to your child's classroom. However, please could any alcoholic beverages be brought to the office by a parent and not given to the child to bring into school.

All your donations will be used in a tombola or sold on the night to raise valuable funds for the school.

Yours sincerely

The Friends of Nightingale

















